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Wednesday, 20 December 2023 

 

 

Our value for the term is ‘TRUST’. 

Friends of Clive School @CliveCEPrimary 

The staff at Clive CE Primary School would like wish 

all the children and their parents a happy Christmas 

and new year. 

 
“May the joy of the angels,  

the eagerness of the shepherds, 

the perseverance of the wise men, 

the obedience of Joseph and Mary, 

and the peace of the Christ child 

be yours this Christmas; 

and the blessing of God almighty, 

the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit, 

be among you and remain with you always”. 

Thankyou for all the gifts and cards that staff have 

received.  We are truly overwhelmed by the 

generosity. 

MENU 

w/c 4th January 2024: Week TWO 

Please make sure your catering purse is regularly 

topped up.   

CONTACT DETAILS 

If your contact details change at any time, please let 

the office know so that records can be updated. 

DIARY DATES 

Thurs 4th Jan 2024 – Spring term starts 

Friday 9th February – End of half term 

WRAP AROUND CARE 

Please use the booking forms to book in for Wrap 

Around Care – Breakfast Club and After School Club.  

It is essential that children are booked in by the end 

of school on Fridays if tea is required the following 

week.  If not, we try our best to provide a tea but it 

may have to be a sandwich or beans on toast rather 

than the pizza or baked potato on the ASC menu.  

Shopping is done after school on Fridays. 

 

WRAP AROUND CARE 

Forms are now available for next term: 

Breakfast: https://forms.gle/ga826oo9SB4xsaoi8 

ASC: https://forms.gle/SJHG2aLAFQmV2bUm6 

STAR CHILDREN 

Well done to all the children 

who have performed in their 

Christmas performances this 

week.  We know they have 

been amazing – we hope you 

think this too!  

 

APPLICATIONS TO RECEPTION CLASS 2024 

The deadline for applications for your child(ren) to 

start school in Reception in September 2024 closes on 

Monday 15 January 2024. 

Please ensure that you make an application online via 

the Shropshire Council’s portal - Synergy - Homepage 

(shropshire.gov.uk) 

 

Please note that if you do not make an online 

application, your child will not be allocated a school 

place. 

 

If you have any queries regarding the application 

process, please contact the School Admissions Team 

via email school-admissions@shropshire.gov.uk 

 

PARKING 

Please remember to park safely and 

considerately.  Especially near to village 

residents’ drives. Thankyou.  
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We know this holiday is a busy time of the year for 

families, and perhaps a trip to the dentist doesn’t 

sound like the best fun. But we’d like to take this 

opportunity to let you know we have NHS appointments 

for children available during the holiday on Wednesday 

20th, Thursday 21st, Saturday 23rd, Thursday 28th, 

Saturday 30th of December 2023 and Wednesday 3rd, 

Thursday 4th and Saturday 6th January 2024. We would 

love to see your children during this time! Making an 

appointment is easy. Please fill in the website ‘Contact 

Us’ form: https://www.spadental.co.uk/contact/. We 

believe the best present you can give your children is 

healthy teeth! 
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